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www.cumberlandwoodturners.com 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 President:Jon Reiver 
 Vice President:Ken Warrick 
 Secretary: Bob Kohle:  
 Treasurer: Greg Wood 
 Program Director: Larry Lewis 
 Librarian: Gary Gilpatrick 
 Video/Technical: Jon Reiver, John Lucas 
Bill George, Gary Gilpatrick, Bruce 
Brackett 
Web Master: Rod Smith 
Ornament Coordinator: Tom Neckvatal 
Monthly Raffle: Larry Lewis 
Safety: Bruce Brackett 
Beads of Courage: Les Black 
Wig Stands: Rod Smith 

 For Club Info or directions visit the 
website: 
cumberlandwoodturners.com       
Or call Jon Reiver 
 931-267-2575 or Ken Warrick  
931-200-1573 
 Mentors: 
 (Mentors are available to help  
anyone, any skill level, just call). 
John Lucas:  931-858-2846 
Jon Reiver:   931-267-2575 
Les Black:   931-267-5184 
Rod Smith: 931-267-3859. 
Ted Pelfrey: 931-248-8988 

Club Meetings: Last Thursday of 
each month ( No Meeting in 
December) at: 6 PM CT (Social Hour at 

5 PM)  Location: Tennessee College 
Applied Technology (TCAT) on Miller Ave 
and 10th Street, Crossville, Tn  Includes a 
demonstration. 
Hands on Workshop  2nd Saturday each 
month, 9 AM to 11 AM CT at TCAT. 
Training .for all skill levels. 

 
Next Worksho: June 14,2025 atTCAT 
Room 308, 9 am-11 am 
 
Next Meeting:  

July31 , 2025    
Demonstration:John Lucas 
Refreshments: Bob Kohle 
 
 
  

CUMBERLAND WOODTURNERS NEWSLETTE                                                                                          JUNE 25, 2025 

The Challenge for June is to make an Egg in an Egg demonstrate by Mike 

Anderson. There  were several excellent entrie. The winner drawn from the ticket 

box was Gordon Sloane. 

. A motion was passed to change the challenge back to having a monthly 

winner picked by the previous month's demonstrator. The winner would be 

awarded the same prize as in the past. 

 

Mystery Box Winner was Gary Gilpatrick . He won a beautiful Bowl 

made by Gordon Sloane 

 

Cumberland Woodturners 

A Chapter of AAW since 1997 
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Mop o Art in the Park event update 

The Art in The Park event generated $265.00 in sales, however, the 
attendance was disappointing generating a small but profitable amount. 
The sales table was staffed by Tom Neckvatal, Paul and Debbie 
Holman. More help would have been appreciated. We had our display 
setup inside with plenty of room and air conditioning. Overall a good 
experience. Thank you to Paul and Debbie for your help. 
 

  

 
 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

saanded 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

2025  Demonstrations  Refreshments  

January  Colin Chalmers  Les Black 

February  Bandsaw Video Jon Reiver 

March  Eric Winckler Gordon Sloane 

April  John Lucas Paul Holman 

May  Mike Anderson 

Thursday and Saturday 

Ken Warrick 

June  Roy Cuff Garron Riechers 

July  John Lucas Robert Kohle 

August  Jon Reiver John Stinson 

September  Open Rod Smith 

October  Roy Cuff Jonnie Franklin 

November  John Jordan ? Jon Reiver 

              December No Meeting  

   Les Black 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Steve Sullenetrup 

Christmas Party 



 
 

                

   

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
   

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Roy Cuff did an excellent demo on the making of pens. Roy explained the 

process for making a Celtic knot. Also, how to make custom pen tubes. Some 

with custom logos and cast acrylics. Thank you, Roy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Demo by Roy Cuff 

 

 

 

                        Woodturning Meeting Minutes:  26 June,2025 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm with 41 members and guests present.  

One new member was present; Taz Skiest, Welcome Taz. 

One guest was present: Jameson. 

Old Business: 

1. Motion was passed to accept the minutes in the May newsletter. 

2. Motion was passed to accept the Treasurer’s report. 

 

New Business: 

2. A motion was passed that in the future, for festivals and club sponsored woodturning item 

sales, proceeds will go to the woodturner who made the item, minus 10% to the club. All 

ornament sales will go to charity.  

3. There were 7 entries for the Mike Anderson Demonstration Challenge.  Gordan Sloane won 

the March-June Challenge raffle. He was awarded $50. 

4. A motion was passed to have Jaramial Severns as an external demonstrator on Saturday 27 

September 2025. He will demonstrate from 9 to noon for a fee of $400. Possible hands-on 

afternoon demonstration is being discussed. 

5. John Lucas volunteered to be the July demonstrator. 

6. Our club picnic will be on Saturday, 19 July at Cumberland Mountain State Park, Pavillion 3 

at 12 Noon.  If you haven't signed up contact Bob Kohle at: 973-670-8201. Remember to bring 

a side dish. 

7. 12 people signed up to buy anchor seal. 

8. Art in the Park Festival raised $265 for the club. Thank you, Tom for organizing. 

9. The club still needs a photographer at our meetings. Call the President to Volunteer. Shauna 

Braun has Volunteered to be the Photographer for the July Meeting. 

8. Gordan Sloane made the Mystery Box won by Gary Gilpatrick. 

9. Roy Cuff did a great demonstration on making all kinds of very exotic pens. He is very 

creative and his work was beautiful and showcased his talent. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:55 PM. 
 

 


